
From: Dan Scheerhorn
To: Laurel Evans
Subject: Timberlee Drain
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 7:00:09 PM

Dear Sir,

I own a vacant property on Mt Josh road.  #010-014-004-22

My plan is to build a family vacation cottage on that property.

Questions:

1) Will the drain extend up Mt Josh road?
2) What benefit will the drain provide my property?
3) Where will the drain water go?
4) How much will the project cost?
5) How will the assessment be determined?
6) Will the road surface be upgraded too?
7) Is the assessment a onetime cost?

Thank-you,

​Daniel Scheerhorn ​
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